

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett Deputy Headteacher Mrs Sally Wall Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

Wednesday 15th January 2020

Bournemouth University Trip Friday 24th January 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our work with the Bournemouth University, we are pleased to have planned an exciting trip for Maple base.

Children in Year 5 and 6 will be visiting the Bournemouth University Talbot Campus on Friday 24th January 2020. On arrival at the campus, the children will be welcomed and then move into different workshops. Year 5 will have two workshops; a Professor MeBe workshop and an animation workshop. Year 6 will have a Scientist MeBe workshop and a Sporty MeBe workshop. All children will also have a tour of the Campus. The workshops are designed to expose children to a range of possibilities and career paths that are open to them through further education.

Children will be travelling on a coach funded by the University. We will be leaving school at 9.15am and arriving back at Bearwood Primary at 3.15pm (traffic permitting). Children will need to bring a packed lunch and water bottle for the day. Children who have school meals will be provided with a school packed lunch, but will need an additional drink for the day.

Please contact your child's class teacher if you have any questions. We will also require helpers for the visit to take place. If you are able to volunteer on this occasion, please indicate on the reply slip and we will contact you once we have finalised the details.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Guarguaglini

Mrs Hunt















